
 
 
Beckwithshaw Primary School,                                    

Church Row, Beckwithshaw, HG3 1QW 
Tel:  01423 504642    
Email:  beckadmin@rbk.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 

3rd February 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

We need your help...... 

We are hugely excited to share with you information regarding recognition for schools and 

pupils who have service children in attendance. 

All schools which have Service children on roll are eligible for the Service Children Friendly 

School of the Year category!  

Beckwithshaw and Kettlesing Schools are going to go for this award and so need your 

help! Schools can, and should, encourage families from their community to vote for 

them by 7th March.  

This will be a real highlight this year and would be super for our lovely, school. 
  
So get sharing with your community and let’s win! 
 
Paste link below on your browser and in Questions 3 and 4 please put the name of 
both schools and then click 'Service Children Friendly School of the Year.' 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/Ff9NR9LeTX 

 
Kind regards 
 

 
Miss Kirkman 
Executive Headteacher 
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